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“Rather, speaking the truth in love, we are to grow up in every way into him who is the head, into Christ” Ephesians 4:15

Rev. Dr. A. Roy Medley

General Secretary

American Baptist Churches USA
Valley Forge, PA

Date : November 12,2015

Re: Informing the Agreement on the Covenant Between American Baptist Churches in the
USA and ABC Associated Ministry Organization by the Kachin Baptist Churches USA
(KBCUSA).

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

It has been such and honor for us to be a part of American Baptist Churches through the
commitments and services of the missionaries. Just because of their selfless labor to our Lord
Jesus Christ, the Kachin have become the people of the Lord. When we are coming to the USA as
refugees, the ABCUSA's churches are the churches who most welcome us as their children and
giving all the necessary assistants in founding churches in the areas where they are resettled.
Thank you vary much for considering us as your children and welcoming us with kindness.

As the KBCUSA was officially form with the (17) churches so far across the country, we started
working to be a part of ABCUSA to be working together for the Kingdom of our Lord. Thank you
very much for guiding us and explaining us on how we can be a part of ABCUSA with the AMO
status during the meeting on October 31, 2015.

On November 11, 2015 evening, we, KBCUSA had Board of Management meeting and in that
meeting, we explained about the Covenant Between American Baptist Churches in the USA and
ABC associated Ministry Organization of AMO to the delegates of the KBCUSA churches and; with
the minutes of KBCUSA 4/2015-2, all the delegates of KBCUSA churches agreed all the facts on
the covenant of AMO status.

Therefore, with this letter, I would like to send the Agreement on the Covenant Between
American Baptist Churches in the USA and ABC Associated Ministry Organization by the Kachin
Baptist Churches USA (KBCUSA).

If there is anything that we might need to fulfill for the AMO status, would you kindly inform us?

Thank you very much for guiding us in the ministry,
In His ministry,

Zau Hkawng Dur
General Secretary
Kachin Baptist Churches, USA

CC to: Rev. Florence Li (ABHMS), Rev. Dr. Saw Ler Htoo (ABHMS), and Office File




